PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE

OF HERTFORDSHIRE

From:     Provincial Grand Secretary: Hugh Oram
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HO/ 16 - January
Dear Bro Secretary,  
Information for Lodge Secretaries

Adelphi 2 update
I should warn you that some work done, on Adelphi 2 at Grand Lodge in November, prevented the personnel at Fleet House from entering details from Form Ps on to Adelphi, this has resulted in there being a backlog, which has now been cleared.  This will potentially result in some cheques written by your Treasurer, as long ago as late November 2015, not being presented until now.
FIRST RISING
Nothing to report from Grand Lodge

SECOND RISING
2019 Festival

W Bro Chris Noble, Provincial Grand Charity Steward requests that you make Brethren aware of two Provincial Charity Clay Shoots to be held on Tuesday 19th April and Tuesday 6th September 2016. The venue is to be Markyate Shooting Ground, where the previous event have taken place.  
Fleet House Light Blues Club
The first meeting of the Provincial ‘Light Blues Club’ takes place at Mayflower Place Hertingforbury on Friday 19th February 2015.  Details attached.
Obituary

W Bro Charles Bowden PJGD, Past Provincial Grand Treasurer died on Tuesday 22nd December 2015, his funeral has taken place.
THIRD RISING

Emulation Lodge of Improvement

Please see the attached information concerning the Emulation Lodge of Improvement, Annual Festival, which is to be held at Freemasons Hall Great Queen Street on Friday 26th February 2016.

Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
Distribution:  Lodge Secretaries:

cc:

Provincial Grand Master, Deputy Provincial Grand Master, Assistant Provincial Grand Masters, Provincial Senior Grand Warden, Provincial Junior Grand Warden, Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies, Provincial Grand Almoner, Provincial Grand Charity Steward.
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